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          Thursday 8th June 2023 

 

Year 1 Trip to Brighton 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Our final topic of the year is ‘At the Seaside’ and to support the learning, we would like 

to the take the children on an Educational Visit to Brighton. This will give the children 

an opportunity to see the coastal features they have been learning about.  

 

The visit will be on Tuesday 11th July. Due to the number of children we have in Year 1, 

we will be getting a coach and a minibus to Brighton and this will leave at 8am. Please 

make sure your child is ready in the playground at 7:50am so that we have time for 

them to go to the toilet and be ready for the register. We are due to return to school 

between 3:30pm and 4pm, traffic dependent. Please make sure that your children 

come to school in their school uniform with appropriate footwear and that they have 

water, sun cream, a sun hat, a small towel all in a bag they can easily carry. Please do 

not give your child money to spend. 

 

The cost of the visit is £15; this has kindly been subsidised by FAB. Please pay for the visit 

via Scopay as well as any packed lunches if required. As always, we need adult 

support on the visit but we are limited to the number of adults we can take due to 

spaces on the coach. If you are able to come with us, please let your class teacher 

know using Scopay and we will inform you if your help is required. Please note that 

siblings will not be allowed to accompany parent helpers on the visit as all parent 

helpers will be expected to remain with and support their group throughout the day. 

Please do not travel down to Brighton to join us on this visit as this presents a risk that 

we have not planned for on our risk assessment.  

 

If your child suffers from travel sickness please inform your class teacher. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Ms. Monet, Miss Greenland and Mrs Flores 

Year 1 Team. 

 


